
Ma orandCouncillors 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms. Delaney, 

f0 NCU-1\'e ()yc{.,~ 
MayorandCouncillors Jc>e:.. ~;;:..,('~ 
Friday, 4 September 2015 08:44 
'ANNA D.' 
RE: Bylaw 9280 Public Hearing 

Schedule 24 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Tuesday, September 8, 2015. 

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your emai l of September 3, 2015, a copy of which wi ll be forwarded to the 
Mayor and each Councillor. In add ition, you r email will be forwa rd ed to Wayne Craig, Director, Development. If you 
have any further comments or concerns, you may contact Mr. Craig at 604.276.4000. 

Also, yo ur email will be inc luded in the September 8, 2015 Public Hearing agenda package. 

Thank you for taking the time to contact Richmond City Council. 

Best regards, 

David Webe r 
Directo r, City Clerk's Office 
City of Richmond 

From: ANNA D. [mailto :sferndesign@shaw.ca] 
Sent: Thu rsday, 3 September 2015 20 :56 
To: MayorandCouncillors 
Subject: Bylaw 9280 Public Hearing 

Dea r Mayor and Counc illors, 

Please use the 3. 7 metre ceiling height and the 9 metre building height for th is by law and respect the 
collective voices of many Richmond residents across Richmond who have spoken on this matter. 

We, the residents of Richmond matter also (although sometimes I feel secondary to the wants of 
developers). If 3.7/9 metre heights are adopted, development will NOT cease, the world will not stop 
spinning and neighbourhood 'feel' will be somewhat preserved. The developers will NOT go out of business 
-they will just find and build for a different client . Those clients wanting a house of a different 
size/configuration, will bui ld elsewhere . 

As for those homeowners claiming their homes will be of less value, they will al l make money when they 
sell, but they may just make a little less .... the greed of a few should not outweigh a decision that will 
affect a neighbourhood far beyond today's market. 

Enough is enough - I am a frustrated and fed up Richmond resident . Please show that you care about our 
opinions also! 

Thank you, 

Anna Delaney 
11331 Sealord Road 
Richmond, BC 




